
As I considered any final or closing words I wanted to share with you all to sum up the last four years of ministry, all I could come up with was thank 
you… 

 

Thank you for the many ways you showed (and continue to show) God’s love to one another and to those around us. 

Thank you for warmly welcoming our family not only into this church, but into your lives as well. 

Thank you for your willingness to go along with some of the crazy ideas I would have. 

Thank you for allowing me to spend so much time ministering with those outside the walls of 
our church. 

Thank you for helping our boys grow and mature in their faith and spirituality. 

Thank you for allowing our boys to be themselves. 

Thank you for your generosity to God and your neighbors. 

Thank you for the work you made possible in Haiti. 

Thank you for reaching out to the families at Tarsney Lake. 

Thank you for your support and care during my dad’s health issues and the loss of Sara’s dad. 

Thank you for the beautiful home you provided for us for the past four years. 

Thank you for the grace you freely gave in times where I was in need. 

Thank you for having me as your pastor for the past four years and being in ministry alongside me to an amazing God. 

May the God of peace, 

who brought back the great shepherd of the sheep, 

our Lord Jesus, 

from the dead by the blood of the eternal covenant, 

equip you with every good thing to do his will, 

by developing in us what pleases him through Jesus Christ. 

To him be the glory forever and always.  Amen! 

Hebrews 13:20-21 (CEB) 

Blessings, 

Chris 

P.S. Our new address is 17210 Timberlake Rd, Boonville, MO 65233.   



On Going:  Les Case, Wade Davis, Richard Fuerst, 

Winnie Fuerst, Harvey Geary, Michael Hatfield, Mike 

McMillin, Steve Raymond, Nancy Rowe, Don & 

Phronsie Wood   

New Beginnings: Pastor Snyder & Family, Pastor Tom 

and Jennifer Statler 

Missions: Hillcrest Transitional Housing, Harvester’s 

Food Bank, Lazarus Ministries, Tarsney Lake Families, 

Congregation de Mellier, Heart and Soul Children’s 

Learning Center 

 Please contact the office to update or add prayer requests    

Diaper Collection for  

Hillcrest families 

    To help support the families at  Hillcrest Transitional 

Housing, during the month of 

June we are   going to collect 

Size 4 and Size 5 baby dia-

pers.   

 If you would like to donate dia-

pers, please bring them to church on Sunday or drop them 

at the church office 

                         Mon—Thurs 8:00—12:00 pm  

ATTENTION PARENTS 

 

 

Cokesbury offers a virtual Sunday school and more. Check 
out cokesburykids.com under free resources. Scroll down to virtu-
al Sunday school or try this link. 

https://www.cokesburykids.com/free-resources/church-at-home/virtual-sunday-school 

http://cokesburykids.com/
https://www.cokesburykids.com/free-resources/church-at-home/virtual-sunday-school


  SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

7      Services 

    8:00 & 10:00   

8 9 10 11 12 13 

14     Services 

    8:00 & 10:00   

 

15 16 17 18 19 20 

21    Services 

    8:00 & 10:00   

22 23 24 25 26 27 

28     Services 

    8:00 & 10:00   

 Welcome Pastor   

 Tom & Jennifer  

29  30     

 June 2020 


